

## Lakeland Mycology Club LMC

Meetings: 2nd Sunday Nov. - April Morris County Outdoor Education Center, 247 Southern Blvd., Chatham, New Jersey

LM	C	N	EW	S	F	e	b	r	u	a	ľ	У	1	9	7	7	ě
Vо	lu	m	е	V		N	0	9		2							
Ed	it	0	r	Vi	.C		G	a	m	b	i	no					

## Mini-Course

Our next meeting will be March 9, 1975 and we will have two lecturers. Neal Macdonald will discuss the spring mushrooms including the Morels and Gyromitra and Greta Turchick will discuss cooking and preparing mushrooms for the table.

## S. Ristich to Address April Membership Meeting

As the concluding lecturer in our Winter Mini-Course on mushroom identification, we are indeed fortunate to have Dr. Samuel Ristich discuss Polypores during our April 13th regular membership meeting. As an extra bonus there will be a discussion of the Northeastern Amanitas.

Those who attended Dr. Ristich's November lecture will need no urging to attend this meeting and here is an excellent opportunity for those who could not attend the last lecture to hear this excellent speaker.

This meeting will be restricted to club members and there will be no admission charge.

We strongly urge 100% club member attendance. Members please reserve this date and attend this meeting!

## Nature Fair

The Morris Highlands Audubon Society will conduct its third annual Nature Fair and Nature-in-Art Auction on Sunday, April 20th. We will again participate with a booth and color slide presentation.

Members who create works of art with a mushroom motif, and would like to display them, or would like to offer them for sale at our booth are requested to contact Neal Macdonald at 627-2508.

\*\*\*\*

We received a letter from Larry Stickney, President of the Mycological Society of San Francisco and we are taking the liberty of quoting his remarks directly:

"Our less than 1/4 normal rainfall this season has curtailed our usual mycological orgies, but we have had a long continuing supply nevertheless. Our two big exhibits were presented to over 20,000 people during the past two months, with over 200 species at each show. These brought in more than a hundred new members (Paid!) to our group and paid for themselves wholly with the sales of new books at one event."